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October 28, 2012 

RE: Masonic Education Class 

 

To All brothers who desire to be a JD,SD,JW,SW,WM.  

 

You have to complete the 700 series to be eligible to be elected or appointed in the 

upcoming elections, in your lodge. To you Masters or wardens who may be elected, the 

Brothers that you are planning to appoint to the Deacon positions should also be certified 

before the election. So on Sunday, November 11at Amazon Lodge #4 at 638 N. University 

St.  in Toledo at 3:00pm,  I will be holding the Masonic Education 700 series to its 

entirety. Plus we will be administering the tests that everyone needs to pass to be certified. 

Senior Wardens thru Junior Deacons who desire to be Worshipful Master in the future, 

need to be present to perform how well you open and close a lodge and many other duties 

of a Worshipful Master. All brothers needing the 700 series around the state are welcome. 

Past Masters and all Lodge Officers and Grand Lodge officers are also encouraged to 

attend and be tested. Once you are certified, you are eligible to be a Lodge officer and this 

certification is valid until you are a Worshipful Master unless the Grand Master at that 

time has a different plan to adhere to. There will be no more classes in my district this year 

after this date. Those who miss this date must contact me to see if any arrangements can be 

made, which I may not guarantee. 

 

To those who have undergone this process, I will be contacting you to inform you of your 

grade. You now have another opportunity to retake the test and become certified. 

Worshipful Masters, please be sure those Brothers are notified. 

 

Melvin L. Russell 

Melvin L. Russell 

RWDGL District #7 


